

THE HONG KONG INSTITUTE OF LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS

P.O. Box 20561, Hennessy Road Post Office, Hong Kong.

10 December 2005

Clerk to Panel
(Attn: Ms. Christine SHIU)
Legislative Council Secretariat
3/F, Citibank Tower
3 Garden Road, Central
(Fax No. 2869.6794)

Panel on Planning, Lands and Works

Special meeting on 17 December 2005
on "Tamar development project and land-use planning
for Central Reclamation Phase III

Written Submission by the Hong Kong Institute of Landscape Architects

The Hong Kong Institute of Landscape Architects urged the 'Tamar development project and land-use planning for Central Reclamation Phase III' to give detail study on the provision of public open space, which should be designed as a 'landscaped green civic space' for public use and enjoyment; and enhancement to the overall quality of the surrounding environment in this development.

The 'Tamar development' should also use this opportunity to set a benchmark for public developments in future to give full consideration, and as one of the major criteria, to incorporate green open space for public use and for the improvement of the environmental quality of the HKSAR.

Evans P.L. IU

For and on behalf of

Hong Kong Institute of Landscape Architects

c.c. Council, HKILA